
 
Date:   November 12, 2021       
To:   HC Members & Member Associations 
From:   Kevin Kobelka – Executive Director  
CC: HC Board, HC Governors 
 
SUBJECT:  Hockey Calgary Teams Up with I Got Mind Inc to Keep our Athletes Safe 
 

As we continue through the hockey season, we want to ensure that the safety of our members 
continues to be at the forefront. In recent weeks, we have seen the impact of abuse of power in 
sport and the toll it takes on athletes, parents, and the hockey community as a whole. 

Hockey Calgary takes the safety of our members very seriously and we believe education is the 
first step in ensuring that we are providing a safe environment for everybody involved in our 
program. That is why we have teamed up with I Got Mind Inc to offer a free online presentation 
on the Power Differential in Sport. We view this as a critical piece of education for not only our 
Associations, but each parent, coach, team staff member, volunteer and athlete taking part in 
hockey.  

We encourage you to join one of the two presentation offerings to learn alongside us as we 
take a proactive approach to keeping our members safe.  

Attached are the details of the presentation along with registration links for each of the two 
offerings. 

Regards. 

 

Kevin Kobelka 
Executive Director 



 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_4BMOC9H2QKS-RxLiG1FoEg
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_6tw57_fiReOoy-YW5xLpuQ
https://igotmind.ca/the-power-differential-in-sport-event/

